
Dear  

Housing Applications for the Academic Year 2021-2022 are now open through the housing portal on 
your single sign on. 

Last year you expressed interest in living on campus, but as you know due to the pandemic, we were 
highly restricted in who we could approve to live in housing.  With a decrease in cases in our area and 
the progress made with vaccines, Housing and Residential Life expects to be open at approximately 
85%.  We will be housing students in double and triple room occupancy.  All students who live on 
campus must show proof a CDC approved covid-19 vaccine (proof of first shot by June 15). 

Space is limited.  In a regular year we typically have a waitlist.  This year we expect our waitlist to be 
longer than usual. This is due to the remaining public health restrictions, and also the demand by 
individuals who did not have the opportunity to live with us in the current academic year. 

For more information on the application process, please check out our website at 
www.housing.csulb.edu 

Thank you again for your interest, and we hope you will take this opportunity to apply to live in housing 
for the 2021-2021 Academic Year. 

 

Housing & Residential Life 
California State University Long Beach 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.housing.csulb.edu%2F&data=04%7C01%7CEdgar.Nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7Cc07eb65d60d044845eea08d9159b7faa%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637564579868307075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=IfPUgn92CSpHil3l2kZIOIjTMMcZWC%2Bzty8nkRUYzSM%3D&reserved=0

